
ORCHESTRA 
WORKSHOP 

DAY
SUNDAY 29 SEPTEMBER 2024

09.30 - 15.30 
Jubilee Hall STAHS



       @stahsmusic

        musicevents@stahs.org.uk

St Albans High School 
1-3 Townsend Avenue 
St Albans
AL1 3SJ

St Albans High School is hosting an Orchestra Workshop Day on Sunday 29 September 2024 to give
young musicians in the local area the opportunity to come together and enjoy a day of music
making. The day is free to attend and is open to any child in Year 3-6 who plays an orchestral
instrument (minimum standard of Grade 1 applies). 

Instruments included in the workshop are as follows: 

FLUTE    OBOE    CLARINET    BASSOON    SAXOPHONE    VIOLIN    
VIOLA    CELLO    DOUBLE BASS    GUITAR    HARP    FRENCH HORN    

TRUMPET    TROMBONE    EUPHONIUM    PERCUSSION 
If your child plays an instrument that isn’t listed above, please contact us.

The day will run from 09.30-15.30 with an informal concert at 15.00 (families are welcome to attend
the concert). The day comprises a variety of musical games, instrument-specific training sessions
and orchestral and performance workshops. Sessions will be led by Julian Smith, Acting Director of
Music at STAHS, and assisted by our highly experienced specialist music staff.

Lunch and snacks will be provided by STAHS. Note that we have a no nut policy at the school.
Please ensure instruments are clearly labelled with your child’s name and school.

To register your interest, please complete the form at this link by Friday 13 September.

ARE YOU AGED 7 TO 11?
DO YOU PLAY AN INSTRUMENT?

https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=Qie7fxAC3UmLZtGz5C6qkZrx68n-Sv1Hng2ugQA4N5xUMlgwNkxaS1FCR1lORUkwM05HWlVFWjY2Ti4u

